
'12 January 2024

MR. VIRGILIO V. CENTENO
Vice President - lndustrial Sales
PETRON CORPORATION
SMC Head Office ComPlex
40 San Miguel Avenue, Mandaluyong City
Email: bavega@petron.com / psparedes@petron.com

SUBJECT

Very truly yours,

F

Mr. Centeno:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract between National Power Corporation and Petron

Corporaiion for the Supply and Delivery of Diesel Fuel to SPUG Power Plants and Barges for CY

2024 has been approved. A copy of the said contract is attached for your reference.

you may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the

contract implementation of the supply of diesel fuel including delivery schedules.

Thank you.

NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2023-'12-126-MDC
Re: Supply and Delivery of Diesel Fuel to SPUG Power Plants

and Barges for CY 2024
PR No. HO-FMG2+001 / PB231103-AM00329
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v NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
Gabriel Y. ltchon Building
Senator Miriam P. Defen-sor-santiago Avenuo (formerly BIR Road)

comer Quezon Avenue, Diliman' Quezon City 'l 100' Philipplnes

Tel. Nos. (632) 8921-3541 to 80 ' Fax No. (632) 8921-2468

Websrte: v,/ww.napocor.gov'Ph
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